
  People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 

*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 
 

December 17, 2023 

 
 

 

                                                 
 

Greeting and Announcements 
Prayer 
Hymn: 189, O Come, All Ye Faithful 
Choir: Once in Royal David’s City 
Missions Minute 
Prayer 
Dismiss Children for Children’s Church 
Hymn: 205, Go Tell it on the Mountain 
Special Music: Daniel Griffin 
Message: Pastor Ramler 
Closing Hymn 
Prayer 
 
 

     
 

Today 12/17     6:00 pm  Christmas Cantata 

        7:15 pm  Birthday Fellowship 

Mon 12/18        7:00 pm  Deacon’s Meeting 

Tues 12/19       7:00 pm  Ladies’ Missionary Fellowship 

Wed 12/20        7:00 pm  Prayer Meeting, No Youth Group or 

                                       AWANA 
 

 

 
 

Sun 12/24        5:00 pm  Christmas Eve Candle Light Service 

Wed 12/27       7:00 pm  Prayer Meeting, No Youth Group or  

                                          AWANA 

Sun 12/31      12:15 pm  5th Sunday Fellowship 

Tues 1/2         12:30 pm  Grandma’s Friends Bible Study 

Thurs 1/4         6:30 pm  Alumni Homecoming Games 

Sat 1/6             5:30 pm     FCA/PBC /Volleyball  

 

 

Announcements 
 

The results of our recent Church Officer Vote are as follows:  

Deacons – Rod Grimm, Titus Muniz, Rudy Regner. Trustees – Cameron 

Baunoch, Scott Stafford, Ed Wade, Denny Weddle. Assist. Financial 

Secretary – Nicole Pryor. Sunday School Supt. – Drew Koffman. 
 

Birthday Fellowship: All are welcome to meet in the gym tonight 

following the Cantata at 7:15 pm to celebrate all of the December 

birthdays with cupcakes.   
 

2024 Small Group Fellowships: Perhaps you'd like to join a small group 

fellowship for 2024?  It is a great way to foster deeper relationships 

among our church family.  See the signup sheet on the foyer bulletin 

board for more information.  The deadline to sign up is today if you'd 

like to participate.  Please see Nicole Pryor if you have any questions. 
 

Ladies Missionary Fellowship: The next LMF meeting will be 

Tuesday, December 19 at 7:00 pm. All ladies are welcome to attend. 

See Cindy Regner for more information.  
 

Children’s Church: We are currently in need of volunteers for Junior 

Church. If you are able and willing to assist in this ministry, please see 

Titus or Cairna Muniz.  
 

Christmas Card Exchange Box:  The Christmas card exchange box is 

now available in the church lobby.  Please address your cards clearly. 

Stop by the box, drop-off and pick-up cards that are yours.  
 

Calendar Year Donations: In order for your donation to count toward 

the CY2023, all donations need to be in the drop box by Sunday, 

December 31. Checks that are mailed need to be postmarked by Dec 31 

and On-line giving would also need to be transacted by Dec 31.  
 

Secret Sisters: Please take the time during the month of December to 

reveal yourself to whom you have been a secret sister during 2023.  See 

Nicole Pryor if you have any questions.  
 

5th Sunday Fellowship: Please join us for a fellowship meal after the 

morning service on Sunday, December 31. Let us know what you will 

be bringing to share by signing up on the bulletin board in the foyer.  

See Nicole Pryor with questions.  
 

 

                                        Happy Birthday 

 

Dec 21 Todd Muniz                 Dec 22 Jasmine Sturm 

       

                    

       
                     

December 17 December 24 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 

Elementary –  

Muniz 

Scott 

Annor 

In Auditorium 

Beginners – C. Briggs Nicole P. 

Jonathan A. 

In Auditorium 

Toddlers - C. Black Cairna M. 

Sara G. 

Franca A. 

Abby L. 

Nursery* 

Sunday School Sara G. Elaine W. 

Morning Worship Kristen L. 

Abby L. 

Sara G. 

Elaine W. 

Evening Service Shelly G. 

Sara G.** 

Becky B. 

Jill B.** 

Wednesday Hilary Y. 

Joy R. 

Sara G. 

Barbara B. 
* Coordinator – Sara Goad; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.)        
 

 

 

Ed & Barbara O’Brien – Planting Hispanic Churches – 
We pray that each of you rejoiced with family and friends giving 

thanks to the Lord for His goodness during this time of 

Thanksgiving and as we prepare for Christmas. On Thanksgiving 

evening we had a service and meal together with our people. 

Most of our people do not have any family nearby and this special 

service gave us the opportunity to share with those who would 

have been alone. We also praise the Lord for the increase in 

young people who are being faithful in church and now singing 

in the children’s choir. We thank each of you for your faithful 

prayers and support for the ministry the Lord has called us to do. 

May each of you have a blessed Christmas and a Happy New 

Year.  

 

 
 

 
 

      This Week  Year-To-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving                 $      13,743.00 $  203,782.20 

Tithes & Offerings Budget Needs      $        8,582.13 $  205,971.12 

Faith Promise Giving       $        1,210.00 $    16,465.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs    $           716.98 $    17,207.52 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Sunday School       84      Sunday Morning       139 

Sunday Evening       60 

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for December 10, 2023 

Stewardship Report for December 10, 2023 

Special Coming Events 


